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I support this bill because we need to keep illegal guns out of our communities. It is 

just common sense to inspect gun dealers: my hairdresser has to undergo far more 

strict licensing, regulation and inspection than most gun dealers, and yet one illegal 

gun can negatively impact our communities in a far more deadly and devastating way 

than a few bad haircuts ever could. Please, do what is right and sensible and pass 

this legislation. Thank you.  


